
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/18/2012 5:30:16 PM

Sarah Grossman-Swenson (sgs@dcbsf.com)To:
Manheim. William (Law) (/Q=PG&E/OLi=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=WVM3):Cc:
Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: R.11-02-019: PGE's Response to LocalUnions246-342_002 (Q2, 3 Revised) 

Sarah,

In the course of preparing the CD with attachments, we identified a few attachments that 
contained confidential answers to Operator Qualification tests and therefore had to remove 
such attachments from our transmittal. As such, attached are PG&E’s revised responses to 
Questions 2 and 3 of Local Unions 246 and 342's 2nd data request (LocalUnions246-342_002) 
in the Gas Pipeline Safety OIR proceeding.

The CD will be placed in the mail this evening addressed to the following address:

Sarah Grossman-Swenson

Davis, Cowell & Bowe, LLP

595 Market Street, Suite 1400

San Francisco, CA 94105

RedactedIf vou have any trouble opening the attachments, please contact
For any other questions please contact me.Redacted

Thanks,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Principal Regulatory Case Manager

SB GT&S 0846194
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Redacted

SB GT&S 0846195


